
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD HEARING 

TOWN OF HATFIELD, MA 

 
 

The Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on October 5, 2022, at 6pm, in 

Memorial Town Hall. Applicant, SV Property LLC, is seeking to amend their Special 

Permit, which was granted by the Board in 2021, pursuant to Section 4.27 of Hatfield’s 

Zoning Bylaws. Applicant would like to add additional modular units to their self-storage 

facility at 164 West Street. The complete application is available for inspection at the 

Clerk’s Office in Town Hall during office hours. 
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